June 26, 2023

Dear Voorhees Township Public Schools Community,

We hope this message finds you well. As you are aware, the live streaming of Board of
Education meetings began as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, which presented

numerous challenges and required us all to adapt to new circumstances.

May 11, 2023, marked the end of the federal COVID-19 Public Health Emergency
(PHE) declaration. After careful consideration, we would like to inform you that we will

no longer be live-streaming school board meetings as we have done in the past.

We acknowledge that live streaming the school board meetings provided an accessible
platform for community members to engage and stay informed. We are still committed
to maintaining open lines of communication and facilitating community participation
through alternative means. This includes regular updates via email, newsletters, website

postings, and other digital platforms.

Furthermore, we are dedicated to providing opportunities for community feedback and
input. Public comment sessions will continue to be held during board meetings, allowing
community members to express their concerns, suggestions, and opinions directly to

the board members.

Our commitment to serving the community and fostering a strong partnership between

the school board, schools, families, and community members remains unwavering.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach

out to us via email, phone, or any other available means of communication.

Thank you for your continued support.



